
 

22nd District Informational Bulletin 
 

Thefts from Auto 

Thefts from vehicles in the Beverly, Morgan Park and Mt. Greenwood areas 

have risen in the last month. Most victims reported that items were stolen 

from unlocked vehicles. Many thefts are crimes of opportunity. Don't make 

your car an easy target. Help protect your belongings from theft by practicing 

these safety tips. 

 

 Park in a well lit area whenever possible 

 

 Remove all valuables from your vehicle. If you must leave items in 

your vehicle, secure them out of sight 

 

 Before leaving your vehicle, roll up the windows and lock the doors 

 

 Be aware of persons looking into vehicles and call 911 to report any 

suspicious activity 
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